
27 December 1999

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia  MD   21046

To Whom It May Concern,

Re: Confirmation (EA96365), FCC ID (OUKVSLZ9931)

In submitting the 731 on behalf of our client, Phoenix Technologies, I inadvertently
entered it as VSLZ9931.  It should read -VSLZ9931.

The mistake is that there should be a hyphen between the Grantee Code and FCC ID
(OUK-VSLZ9931).

The Labelling information we have submitted shows this in the correct version and as the
client requested.

Thank you for your assistance in straightening this matter out.  If you have any questions
or need further clarification, please call or e-mail me at acmetest@acmetesting.com.

Sincerely,

Desiree Patterson
Office Manager


